
1

Ryan Harriman

From: Elaine Berg <picassoedb@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 3:24 PM
To: Ryan Harriman
Subject: File Nos.: SEP23-006 - Watercourse restoration

Mr. Harriman, 
Our home is located at 4328 West Mercer Way, Mercer Island, almost adjacent to the subject project.  We have a few 
questions regarding this project: 
-What or who prompted this restoration and stabilization project? 
-What, if any, anticipated impact will this project have on our property during and after construction/restoration? 
-Is there any restoration work or any other activities currently scheduled for this project after March 8, 2023, the last 
date noted on the public notice we received in February. 
-We would like to receive notice and request a copy of any decision(s) made by your department regarding this project.   
Thank you, 
Elaine Berg & Leo Longo 
(p) 206-230-8926 
(c) 206-595-3367 


